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I-95 Northbound Detours Planned for Next Week at the I-10/I-95                                              

Operational Improvements Project 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – As part of bridge construction activities for the Florida Department of 

Transportation’s I-10/I-95 Operational Improvements project, I-95 north will be detoured nightly Sunday, 

April 10 through Saturday, April 15 from 11 p.m. to 5:30 a.m., weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting. 

Drivers on I-95 north will be detoured between Emerson Street and Forest Street, weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting. Drivers on I-95 north will be detoured to the Acosta Bridge, right on Broad 

Street and left on Adams Street to reconnect with I-95 north. Drivers who wish to connect with I-10 will 

take I-95 south to connect with I-10. 

 

FDOT hired Archer Western to complete this $126 million project in summer 2022, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

April is Distracted Driving Awareness Month. Remember to keep your hands on the wheel, eyes on the 

road and your mind on driving. Help save a life; it could be your own!  

Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or download the FL511 

app prior to their journey. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 2 at 

@MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook. 
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